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Summer School Student Enroliment

We have 230 students registered for summer school this year. Of
those 230 students registered; 5 are HS, 46 are MS, with 20 of them
being incoming 6th graders, and 179 are elementary aged students.
Last year we had 176 students reqgistered at this point in time but
those registrations did not include Summer Saunters which tends to
be a favorite of MS students. We also have 25 families registered that
do not attended Frederic School District during the school year. At
the Elementary, we are contacting families who did not register for
summer school to collect data on why they chose not to register. Itis
our hope through those conversations that we continue to build
opportunities that interest all students.

55th Annual Kindergarten Circus

On May 25th, we held our 55th Annual Kindergarten Circus. Due to
this milestone event, we had guests sign in if they had participated in
the Circus as a student. In our audience we had 45 past Circus actors
sign in, with our oldest in attendance being a part of the 2nd ever
Kindergarten Circus. This traditional legacy is very important to some
of our Frederic families and it was nice to hear their stories about
when they were students at Frederic.

4th/5th grade make a "Splash” in Math

We completed our last challenge for our students with the optional
learning opportunity sheets. It was a collaborative effort with students
completing 200 sheets per homeroom. Our students blew this goal
out of the water by turning in over 1,000 sheets. Due to this continued
dedication to their learning, we took students to The Centre in New
Richmond. Students were beyond excited about their
accomplishments and this surprise celebration. It is our hope to
continue to build positive Math mindsets within our students by
having them work through challenging problems to gain deeper
understanding and further develop Mathematical grit.

Other Notable End of Year Events

4th/5th Grade Minneapolis Institute of Art & Franconia experience
Kindergarten Celebration of Learning at Coon Lake
4k Graduation & Carnival

5th Grade Graduation and Awards Ceremony-3 perfect attendance
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